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While our homes are our private sanctuaries, the affordability crisis in our city has 

shown that access to home is a public good, with devastating consequences when 

large numbers of people cannot afford stable, long-term housing. We need more 

housing in all neighborhoods, and to that end I particularly support this bill's 

extension of prohibition on private restrictions to housing development.  


